
From: Jonathan Chatinover  

Date: February 11, 2020 at 8:21:59 PM EST 

Subject: High School Fields 

 
Just a quick note to say I’m in favor of the new fields at the high school…I’m sure that many of the 
projects that come to your boards involve infrastructure that benefit the summer population…these 
new fields will really benefit island kids…I moved here from a town in New Jersey that had a few turf 
fields…they are great…you can play on them in all kinds of weather, and they’re really easy on the 
legs…again, it would be a huge benefit to island kids who want to play sports…kids have lots of choices 
for activities, and encouraging them to participate in sports is a great thing… 
Please support this project!  Thank you for volunteering your time to help the island… 

 


